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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am excited to launch our five core values in January 2024. It is a great 
way to start the year by reflecting on what our fundamental beliefs are. 
Here at Cambridge we have decided to focus on;  

1. Equality; no matter your child’s learning needs, their gender,  
ethnicity, religion or sexuality, you can guarantee that they will be treated 
with dignity, fairness and respect. All students here will receive the same 
entitlement to a high quality education. Everyone here is a Cambridge 
student. We respect their unique identities and their differences, but they 
will have the same rights. 

2. Empathy; we encourage all our students to understand others’ points of 
views and experiences with compassion and an open mind. 

3. Adaptability; we want all our students to be flexible and to embrace 
challenge and change in a positive manner as is required by the demands 
of the modern workplace and society. 

4. Respect; we respect each other and earn each other’s respect by  
kindness and doing and saying the right thing. 

5. Nurture; our school is founded on the principles of growing the  
individual within a stable, secure and safe community, both emotionally 
and physically. 

The words come together to form LEARN and that is our absolute core 
belief. Our students are here to learn so that they can maximise their  
potential in both life and the workplace; Learning for Life, Learning for 
Work. These values have been launched in every classroom this week 
and in Assemblies. When you visit the school, they will be displayed  
prominently around the building and we hope that you will play your part in 
living up to them when you visit and in all your interactions with us. 

It is my New Year resolution to work as hard as I can to make this our 
most successful year yet at Cambridge School. Happy New Year!! 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Alan Campbell, 

Head Teacher 

Stars Of The Week 
 
 
 

100% Student Attendance Award 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Outstanding Behaviour Award 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Note: Some parents have not given  
permission for their child’s photo to 

be used in external publications. 

 
W/C 15th Jan: Year 9 EHCPs Begin & Energy saving Week 

16th Jan: PTA Meeting 

22nd Jan—2nd Feb: Exam Catchup 

1st Feb: Time To Talk Day 

W/C 5th Feb: Children’s Mental Health Week 

6th Feb: Safer Internet Day 

HALF TERM: 12th—16th February 

W/C 26th Feb: Year 8 EHCPs Begin 

March is International Women’s Month 

1st Mar: World Wildlife Day 

W/C 4th Mar: National Careers Week 

 
8th Mar: International Women’s Day 

W/C 11th Mar: Nutrition & Hydration Week 

15th Mar: Red Nose Day & World Sleep Day 

W/C 18th Mar: Book Fair 

21st Mar: Dress Up For World Book Day & International 

Day Of Happiness 

22nd Mar: World Maths Day 

28th Mar: End Of Term, Finish at 1pm 

Easter Holidays: 29th Mar—12th April 

15th Apr: INSET DAY 

16th Apr: Students Return to school 

Important Dates 

Aryan Jethwa 

Zaid Grain 

Kyah Henry 

Aya Benlazreg-Bellil 



House Competition. 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

672 604 574 

582 524 686 

Attendance: Week Ending 21st December 2023: 

 

Angelou Class 

63%  

Akala Class 

73%  

Bevan Class 

88%  

Armstrong Class 

50%  

Einstein Class 

98%  

Wilberforce Class 

76%  

Farah Class 

80%  

Franklin Class 

94%  

Nightingale Class 

93%  

Obama Class 

81% 

Rashford  Class 

80%  

Rowling Class 

72%  

Turing  Class 

94%  

Wiltshire Class 

88%  
Einstein 
Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 
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